
New Bedford’s National Night
Out  postponed  to  Tuesday,
August 20
Neighborhoods  United  and  the  organizers  of  New  Bedford’s
National Night Out have informed the City of their decision to
postpone National Night Out to Tuesday, August 20, 2019 from
1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at Ashley Park. The event was scheduled
for this Tuesday, August 6, and will now be held on Tuesday,
August 20 from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

The decision to do this was the result of the increasing
threat posed by the Triple E virus from mosquitoes.
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